
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 26, 2023 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to express my interest in the entry level web developer position with Reynolds and 

Reynolds.  I am currently attending Cincinnati State and am majoring in Web and Multimedia Design.  I 

am excited to begin my career in this field and would love to join the Reynolds and Reynolds team. 

I have attached my resume and would appreciate your consideration for the available position.  I can be 

reached at (513)649-7401 or aimeerox5@hotmail.com 

 

Sincerely, 

Aimee Squire 


